
Notice of Motion

Help Refugees arriving in Europe

“This council recognises the plight of the refugees caught in the Syrian crisis and that 
this is a real tragedy and genuine help needs to be offered.

We support George Osborne, the Chancellor of the Exchequer, in looking at some of 
the overseas aid budget as a way of funding financial assistance to the many men, 
women and children affected and we request funding from the Overseas Aid Budget 
should this local authority be asked to offer assistance to any of the displaced men, 
women or children.”

Proposed Cllr Jonathan Garston
Seconded Cllr Mark Flewitt 


